
Finding Out About Bus Delays and Cancellations 
 
There are a number of means that a family can be made aware of an inclement weather 
delay or cancellation. Some commonly accessed sources include: 
 
 MEDIA: CKPC Brantford, 1150 CKOC, 900 CHML, CH TV, Moose FM, CHOW Easy 
101 and CD 98.9. 
 
Website: www.stsbhn.ca website is update no later than 6:30 AM on days of inclement 
weather. Any notifications will appear on the homepage. Bus cancellations as well as 
delays are also available at https://transinfobhn.ca/Cancellations.aspx. 
 
 TELEPHONE: STSBHN has a dedicate line for inclement weather communications. 
Families can call 519-751-7532 ext 7 to hear if there is a zone cancellation (no bus 
specific delays or cancellations are updated here). 
 
 
SUBSCRIPTIONS: one of the easiest ways to be updated on bus delays or 
cancellations is for a user to subscribe to the free service offered by STSBHN. The 
service will email a user when the bus that they are tracking (usually the one that their 
child(ren) ride on) is delayed or cancelled and will email any generic cancellation 
information which has been posted to STSBHN’s website. The instructions are attached 
and are also available under the FAQ section of STSBHN’s website. 
 
  

Before sending your children to the bus stop, please check at least 
one of the sources list above to ensure that your child’s school bus is 
running and that their school is open. Ultimately, it is the 
responsibility of the parent/ guardian to decide if they want their 
child(ren) to travel to school on inclement weather days when 
transportation is not cancelled. All sources will be updated by 6:30 
AM on days of inclement weather. 
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